
Terminal access restricted & Masks
mandatory throughout airport property

This is a reminder that as of Monday, June 1st, 2020, the

GTAA is implementing several changes at Pearson Airport:

1. The terminals will be restricted to ticketed passengers

(on day of travel) and staff only;

2. The use of face masks will be required in all areas of

the airport (incl parking structure and outside areas).

Please review the attached Directive from the GTAA for details

and exemptions and plan accordingly.

Click here to download the directive from the GTAA

effective 01JUN2020

----------------------------------------

We continue to work hard on your behalf here at the Local

office during these difficult times. Thank you to all who have

sent us their well wishes, please continue to follow the local

and component bulletins and reach out should you need

assistance.

Wishing you all good health,
The Local4092 team

Denis Montpetit
President, Local 4092

www.local4092.ca

Contact Information

Tel: (1) (905) 676-4293

Fax: (1) (905) 676-4763

Email: office@local4092.ca

Office Hours

Monday - Friday

9:00 to 17:00

Saturday - Sunday

(April/May 2020)

10:00 to 16:00

Our mailing address is:
cupelocal4092
25 Belfield Road
Etobicoke, Ontario M9W 1E8
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